Office of the West Seneca Town Supervisor
Hon. Gary A. Dickson

Memorandum
To: Honorable Town Board
From: Gary Dickson, Town Supervisor
Date: December 4, 2020
Subject: Nominations for Audit Committee

Dear Fellow Town Board members,

Pursuant to the resolution creating the Audit Committee, | hereby nominate an additional member of
the public to serve on the committee, Thomas Robertson, Jr.

Mr. Robertson is a graduate of Wake Forest University with a Master of Science in Health & Exercise
Science. He currently works at Villa Maria College as a Professor of Biology & Mathematics and is the
Vice-President of Business Development at Painting by Robertson, Inc.



